
We’re sure by now that you have all seen our wonderful playground markings and children have been
making good use of them and for some, learning how to play hopscotch for the very first time!

Children in Key Stage 2 should all now have a reading book at the appropriate level for them so please
do encourage your child to read as much as possible at home and keep checking the diary dates at the
end of the newsletter as new events are being added all the time.

Clubs start next week. Although the Google sign up sheet has now closed there are still a few spaces
available in some of the clubs so feel free to pop into the office to find out further details. Due to the
sheer number of children wanting to take part in cross country, the club will run for children in Year 5
and 6 this term and for children in Years 3 and 4 next term. Also yoga in term 1 will be for Year 2 and
term 2 will be Year 1.

Mrs Cowgill and Mr Turull

Last Sunday our wonderful Mrs Evans, her sister and her daughter
Phoebe took on the Jurassic Coast Macmillan Mighty Hike to raise
much needed funds. This is a charity close to their hearts as they
provided amazing support when they lost their Mum/Nana and
continue to do so for many people when it is desperately needed.

If you would like to donate to this wonderful charity they would be very
grateful. The link below will take you to their Just Giving page.

Well done Mrs Evans and Co, we’re all very proud of your
achievement.

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rachel-naish2?utm_source=facebook&fbclid=IwAR0bM9SnEBBB
6Dyo5R4LE81gDB65XkxrOUVSDFF0sALkAHJbi9knPbkaARk_aem_AcH_IoMXvA2d7lL9OROT7NHDOV
_H2Bxv6UUCoI9LQyABTXRBJMkCwh7O5vWQQ-nmIz4

Macmillan Coffee Morning

Our annual Macmillan coffee morning will be held in the school hall on Friday
29th September and you’re all invited!

Please spread the word and come along for a drink, cake and chat.
Any cake donations on the day will be greatly appreciated.
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Welcome Cherries!
We are so impressed how well the Cherries have settled into Cherry
Class and Clutton School. They are doing brilliantly learning all the
routines in class, have met their Year 6 buddies, and are finding their
way around the playground. This week they stayed for lunch and next
week will start full time. We are so proud of your positivity and
resilience Cherries! Mrs PC

Certificates of the week

Head Teacher Awards

Congratulations to the following
children for receiving the Head Teacher
Awards:

Nina, Imogen,Leighton, Nancy, Rosa, Oli
and James.

Doodle Maths

Well done to everyone that completed their Doodle Maths
and Doodle Tables this week.

The children with the most stars in their class are:

Doodle Maths Rocco, Ellis, Johannes, Tommy, Abel and
Louie. Congratulations to Louie for getting the highest score
in the school of 514.

Doodle Tables Frankie, Maddie, Alfie, Phoebe and Abel.
Frankie was top with 864!

Other Achievements

We had some more Summer Reading Challenge certificates brought in
today. Phoebe and Orla showed their gymnastics certificates, Molly her
swimming certificate and Ashton and Jude their football awards.



Notices

● Long hair - For reasons of health and safety, long hair should always be tied back.
● Medications in school - following a review of our MAT policy, we are unable to administer non

prescription medications in school. If your child needs medication, your Dr should prescribe it
and the medication can be signed into school in the normal way. If you feel your child needs
non-prescribed medication during the school day, you will need to come into school to
administer it.

● Parking - Please can we remind parents to be mindful when parking near the school, local
residents driveways have been blocked on a number of occasions and cars are being parked
dangerously close to the end of Broomhill lane making it dangerous for pedestrians. Please think
before leaving your car in a place that makes it unsafe for our children accessing and leaving the
school. This continues to be monitored by the PCSOs.

● School day - Begins at 8.45am and ends 3.15pm
● School lunches - Paid school lunches have increased from £2.60 to £2.80 due to the rise in food

prices and transport costs.
● School pick up - Please remember to inform the school if collection arrangements are different

from normal.

Clutton Local Governing Body -

From October a role for a parent LGB member will become available, if you are interested in joining the
LGB please contact the school office for further information. Applications need to be received by the
22nd September.






